
From: Cynthia Casagrande [mailto:CCasagrande@erca.org]  
Sent: June 13, 2019 10:07 AM 
To: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca>; Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Cameron Hedges <chedges@tecumseh.ca>; dmccready@rcspencer.ca; Dan Jenner 
<DJenner@erca.org> 
Subject: RE: Wellwood Drain - Receipt of Application for Permit 
 
Dear Sam: 
 
This office acknowledges receipt of the application for permit for the drainage works to the Wellwood 
Drain.  We find this information acceptable and the application for permit is in the queue to be 
processed and approved. 
 
If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Cynthia Casagrande 
Regulations Coordinator 
Essex Region Conservation Authority 
360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
Essex  ON   N8M 1Y6 
(519) 776-5209, Ext. 349 
 
From: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 9:07 AM 
To: Cynthia Casagrande <CCasagrande@erca.org>; Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Cameron Hedges <chedges@tecumseh.ca>; dmccready@rcspencer.ca; Dan Jenner 
<DJenner@erca.org> 
Subject: RE: Wellwood Drain - Notice of Consideration Meeting 
 
Thank you Cynthia, 
 
Please see attached for processing. Although the report is not adopted by Council yet, we do not see any 
issues with processing this application at this time.  Comments from the PIC demonstrate that all 
landowners are anxious to have this project completed and we do not anticipate any appeals on the 
report or assessments. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Sam Paglia, P.Eng. 
Drainage Superintendent  
The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 
Phone (519) 735-2184 – Ext 105 
Cell (519) 818-0101 
www.tecumseh.ca 
spaglia@tecumseh.ca 
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From: Cynthia Casagrande <CCasagrande@erca.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 8:40 AM 
To: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca>; Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Cameron Hedges <chedges@tecumseh.ca>; dmccready@rcspencer.ca; Dan Jenner 
<DJenner@erca.org> 
Subject: FW: Wellwood Drain - Notice of Consideration Meeting 
 
Dear Sam: 
 
Re:         Your File Number:  E09WE(111) 
               RCS File No.:  15-461 
               Wellwood Drain 
 
This office acknowledges receipt of the Notice of Meeting to Consider scheduled for July 23, 2019 to 
consider the Engineer’s Report for the Wellwood Drain.  Unfortunately, we are unable to attend this 
meeting. 
 
We note that our comments contained in the email below are still applicable. 
 
If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Cynthia Casagrande 
Regulations Coordinator 
Essex Region Conservation Authority 
360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
Essex  ON   N8M 1Y6 
(519) 776-5209, Ext. 349 
 
From: Cynthia Casagrande  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 3:53 PM 
To: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Cameron Hedges <chedges@tecumseh.ca>; 'Laura Moy' <lmoy@tecumseh.ca>; 
'dmccready@rcspencer.ca' <dmccready@rcspencer.ca>; Dan Jenner <DJenner@ERCA.org> 
Subject: Wellwood Drain - Notice of Public Information Centre 
 
Dear Sam: 
 
This office acknowledges receipt of the Notice of Public Information Centre Meeting scheduled for April 
10, 2019 regarding the proposed repairs and improvements to the Wellwood Drain.  Unfortunately, we 
are unable to attend this meeting. 
 
This office has received a copy of the Draft Drainage Report prepared by RC Spencer Associates Inc. 
Project No. 15-461 for works to the Wellwood Drain.  We have reviewed this information and find it 
acceptable.  We will need an ERCA application for permit form, a copy of the Final Drainage Report and 
application fee of $800.00 for this project to proceed.  Please forward this information and/or 
alternative direction at your earliest convenience. 
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If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Cynthia Casagrande 
Regulations Coordinator 
Essex Region Conservation Authority 
360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
Essex  ON   N8M 1Y6 
(519) 776-5209, Ext. 349 
 

 


